
Parents Newsletter 

Summer Term 2 

Asalam Alaikum / Peace be upon you all, 

We pray you had a lovely break, and we are very happy to see you all back in the nursery. 

 

 

 

 

 

JazakAllah khairun to all the parents who returned their evaluation forms. Any 

relevant changes will be added to our focused improvement plan in September (this can be viewed 

on our website). If you still have not returned your copy, please do this as soon as possible.  

 

 

 

 

 

Establishing a partnership with our parents is vital to helping our children reach their full potential. 

There are large gaps between children entering school from lower income families/families who 

don’t engage in their child’s education and those from higher earners/proactive families. We want 

to close this gap so that our children are in no way disadvantaged, regardless of their parents' 

circumstances. We believe this can be done through a successful partnership between parents and 

the nursery. Parent’s evening will be held online via Zoom. Please speak to your child’s key person 

to book an appointment slot on the day allocated to the room.   

 

 
  

 
 

If your child has turned 4 years old and you are interested in applying for your child to attend the 

Arabic Madrassa, registration is now open. For more information please email: 

arabicmadrassa@happychildrennursery.com 

 

 
 

 

Can we ask that the children do not bring in toys from home into the nursery, as we cannot be held 

responsible for any of these items should they be lost or broken. 

The children will get the opportunity to ‘show and tell’ things from home through arranged days 

later on in the term.  

Parent Evaluation 

Arabic Madrassa 

re-schoolers school applications 

 

Toys from Home 

re-schoolers school applications 

 

Parents Evening  

re-schoolers school applications 

 

mailto:arabicmadrassa@happychildrennursery.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for taking the time to read our newsletter. If you ever have any questions or concerns, 

please don’t hesitate to talk to us.  

 

From all the staff at Happy Children Nursery 

Dates for your Diary 
 
 

 

Parents Evening- Thursday 15th July Pre-school  
Friday 16th July Toddler  

 
 
Sports day- (will take place if government restrictions allow)  

Toddler room Monday 19th July 10.30am-11.30am   
Pre-school-   Wed 30th June & Thurs 1st July 1.30pm-2.30pm     

 
 
Closure for the Summer holidays- 20th July Training Day (nursery closed to the 
children) 
 
Reopening- Thursday 2nd September  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


